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Meeting Scheduled Start: 11:00 a.m. 
Meeting Actual Start: 11:02 a.m. 
Meeting End: 11:45 a.m. 
 

Attendees: 

- Chairwoman Major Jody Huffman, Illinois State Police 

- Brenda Glahn, Illinois Secretary of State 

- Andrea Winner, Illinois Department of Human Services 

- Shannon Alderman, Illinois Department of Transportation 

 

Absent: 

- Pat Delfino, Illinois State Appellate Prosecutor’s Office 

1. Welcome and Attendance 

   - Chairwoman Major Jody Huffman welcomed all attendees. 

   - Four out of the five members were present, with Pat Delfino being absent. 

 

2. Meeting Overview 

   - Chairwoman Huffman provided a brief overview of the meeting's purpose. 

 

3. Legislative Update 

   - Shannon Alderman provided an update on the current legislative changes related to funding 

language and where it stands. 

   - He also shared details on the available funding in the DUI Prevention and Education Fund 

for use by the commission. 

 

4. Grant Funding Opportunity 

   - Chairwoman Huffman and Shannon Alderman proposed pursuing a grant funding 

opportunity. 

   - The grant would solicit applications from school districts, schools, or other agencies to 

develop youth cannabis use prevention and cannabis-impaired driving prevention programs 

within their communities. 

   - The group discussed potential organizations that might be interested in this opportunity. 

 

5. Motion to Proceed 
   - Chairwoman Huffman called for a motion to move forward with the development of a Notice 

of Funding Opportunity (NOFO) for youth cannabis education and cannabis-impaired driving 

prevention. 

   - Brenda Glahn made the motion, which was seconded by Andrea Winner. 

   - The motion passed unanimously with all members voting "yes." 

 

6. Adjournment 

   - The meeting was adjourned following a motion from Andrea Winner, seconded by Brenda 

Glahn. 


